




Mr G Fletcher (EG Services owner) was already present in the boardroom as he had been dealing 
with other matters in the private meeting and he elected to give evidence under oath. 

Mr Fletcher confirmed that the additional vehicle was required to move his plant around rather than 
relying on other operators to do it for him. He added that the vehicle would be used a couple of 
times per week on average. 

The Committee considered the application and unanimously decided to approve it. 

Mr Fletcher left the meeting at 14:23. 

Urgent Matters as Approved by the Chair 

There were no other urgent matters that had not previously been discussed. As a result, the meeting 
closed at 14:25. 

The minutes were signed by the Chair
Mr G Curphey on 9th May 2023

Noel Capewell 
Secretary 
Road Transport Licensing Committee 
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